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08/03/2022  17:18:122021/5834/P OBJNOT Nina Burton Do the owners of 73 want to deprive their neighbours of the peaceful enjoyment of their properties? They have 

already been deprived of 18 months of enjoyment and now they want to subject them to a further 24+ months 

just to provide a games room?

See the Human Rights Act 1998 Article 8 First Protocol A1P1 (¿peaceful enjoyment¿)

The need for the owners of No73 to have a games room is surely totally out of proportion to the impact this will 

have on the neighbours in Goldhurst Terrace - especially the well being of the adjoining terrace houses No 71 

and No 75.

Currently in 17 & 19 Fairfax place (directly behind Nos 69,71,73,75,77,79&80 etc) there is massive 

construction  of two houses being combined. The noise levels are unbearable. Many of us are still working 

from home and will continue to do so. It is already beyond what is acceptable and Camden Council must give 

us a break from all these horrendous and noisy developments. It is seriously affecting our mental health.

08/03/2022  17:17:002021/5834/P OBJNOT Nina Burton Do the owners of 73 want to deprive their neighbours of the peaceful enjoyment of their properties? They have 

already been deprived of 18 months of enjoyment and now they want to subject them to a further 24+ months 

just to provide a games room?

See the Human Rights Act 1998 Article 8 First Protocol A1P1 (¿peaceful enjoyment¿)

The need for the owners of No73 to have a games room is surely totally out of proportion to the impact this will 

have on the neighbours in Goldhurst Terrace - especially the well being of the adjoining terrace houses No 71 

and No 75.

Currently in 17 & 19 Fairfax place (directly behind Nos 69,71,73,75,77,79&80 etc) there is massive 

construction  of two houses being combined. The noise levels are unbearable. Many of us are still working 

from home and will continue to do so. It is already beyond what is acceptable and Camden Council must give 

us a break from all these horrendous and noisy developments. It is seriously affecting our mental health.

08/03/2022  17:16:562021/5834/P OBJNOT Nina Burton Do the owners of 73 want to deprive their neighbours of the peaceful enjoyment of their properties? They have 

already been deprived of 18 months of enjoyment and now they want to subject them to a further 24+ months 

just to provide a games room?

See the Human Rights Act 1998 Article 8 First Protocol A1P1 (¿peaceful enjoyment¿)

The need for the owners of No73 to have a games room is surely totally out of proportion to the impact this will 

have on the neighbours in Goldhurst Terrace - especially the well being of the adjoining terrace houses No 71 

and No 75.

Currently in 17 & 19 Fairfax place (directly behind Nos 69,71,73,75,77,79&80 etc) there is massive 

construction  of two houses being combined. The noise levels are unbearable. Many of us are still working 

from home and will continue to do so. It is already beyond what is acceptable and Camden Council must give 

us a break from all these horrendous and noisy developments. It is seriously affecting our mental health.
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have on the neighbours in Goldhurst Terrace - especially the well being of the adjoining terrace houses No 71 
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Currently in 17 & 19 Fairfax place (directly behind Nos 69,71,73,75,77,79&80 etc) there is massive 

construction  of two houses being combined. The noise levels are unbearable. Many of us are still working 
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